
ParentMail Email regarding Year 9 Parents Evening Feedback 

Sent 19 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear   

Following last night's Year 9 Parents Evening, we would be very grateful if you could 

please complete the short survey on the web-link shown below. It should only take a 

couple of minutes to complete and your feedback is very important to us. The survey 

will remain open for one week, closing on Friday 26 May. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2H9Q6JK 

Thank you in advance. 

Kind regards 

Mr C Lagdon 

Head of Year 9 

clagdon@buckinghamschool.org 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2H9Q6JK

